Peltier, Hannah

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 2:35 PM

To: Gilliam, Allen

Cc: Fuller, Kim; Peltier, Hannah; water@cavecity.us

Subject: AR0022110_Cave City authorization for UniFirst to discharge waste water_20150120
Attachments: UniFirst Project Approval Letter 11062014 - Signed.tif

Cave City File:

Attached is the authorization letter from Cave City’s Honorable Mayor Ronald Burge allowing UniFirst’s wastewater to
be discharged from its printing operations on business/industry rugs/mats and the like.

Cave City adopted a partial (no legal authority to enforce provisions) Pretreatment Ordinance on 5/27/14 with specific
“local limits” (basis unknown). This “Ordinance” has been scanned to ADEQ’s G-drive (internet accessible). This office
had no time to review and submit comments/recommendations.

The City was notified on 10/1/14 of their NPDES permit requirement to provide adequate notice to the ADEQ Water
Division Branch of: “1. Any new introduction of pollutants into the treatment works from an indirect discharger which
would be subject to Sections 30l or 306 of the Act if it were directly discharging those pollutants; and 2. Any substantial
change in the volume or character of pollutants being introduced into the treatment works by a source introducing
pollutants into the treatment works at the time of issuance of the permit.

Any notice shall include information on (i) the quality and quantity of effluent to be introduced into the treatment
works, and (ii) any anticipated impact of the change on the quality or quantity of effluent to be discharged from the
POTW."

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports



City of Cave City

120 E. Spring St.
P.O. Box 69
Cave City, AR 72521 water@cavecity.us

November 6, 2014

Mr. Dale Walters -~
General Manager .
1 UniFirst Drive -

Cave Cltv, AR 72521

’ Mr.-Walters;

o enjoyed visiting with you today concerning the construction projects and the future of Un!FIfSt in Cave
City. ‘We are excited to see the growth and expansuon of your industnai services here. Your company has -
~-been a tremendous asset to our commumty for many years., = :

| have rewewed the proposed plan for the Split Stream Treatment Pro;ect at UniFirst. Please accept thls
Ietter as my official approval of the plan prowded on November 6, 2014 :

Slncerely, -

@MQU%

Ronald Burge, Mayor
City of_ Cave City

e
City Hall (870) 283-5455 | Fax (870) 283-5103 | Fire (870) 283-5537 | Police (870) 283-5011 | Water & Sewer (870) 283-5563



